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Effective Date:  January 7, 2013 
Responsible Office:  M/HRM 
Supersedes:  11/22/11; 9/20/83

 

Issuance Memo 11/22/11 

Issuance Memo (01/07/13) 
 

MS 659 Direct Hire Labor-Management Relations has 
been removed from the Peace Corps Manual to make 
required revisions. The agency will as soon as 
practicable formulate and approve an updated policy.  
 

http://inside.peacecorps.gov/index.cfm?viewDocument&document_id=35361&filetype=htm
http://inside.peacecorps.gov/index.cfm?viewDocument&document_id=49683&filetype=htm
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